
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 
Radon Testing & Mitigation Bid #2025-001 

DATE: 8/12/2024 
 

This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below. Only these 
items alter the bid documents. Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby declared null and 
void. Please acknowledge this addendum on the Bid Proposal Form. 

 

Question period extended: 

Questions due by 2:00pm on August 16, 2024. Questions should be submitted via email to 
Amanda Denning adenning@auburnmaine.gov . All questions and answers will be posted to the 
City website in the form of an addendum no later than Friday August 23, 2024. 

 

Change in Proposal Due Date: 

Please submit your proposal in a sealed envelope, plainly marked, “2025-001 Radon Testing & 
Mitigation” to the City of Auburn, by 2:00 pm on Thursday August 29, 2024. Proposals must 
be received by Amanda Denning, Purchasing Analyst, 60 Court Street, Auburn, ME 04210 on or 
before this date.  No bids will be accepted after the date and time listed above.  Proposals will 
be opened at 2:00pm on Thursday August 29, 2024at Auburn City Hall.   

 

mailto:adenning@auburnmaine.gov

